PUB-NLH-510
Island Interconnected System Supply Issues and Power Outages

O 00 N o u B W N R

L N S S S = T
v A W N B O

Page1lof1

Further to the response to CA-NLH-110, please state when the exchange of PSCAD
models is planned and whether both Vendors are on-track to exchange the models

on the planned date.

The PSCAD™ model for the Labrador-Island HVdc Link (LIL) is scheduled to be ready
for delivery to Nalcor and the Maritime Link (ML) vendor at the end of November.
Based upon progress to date, delivery is anticipated to occur mid December. This
will not have an adverse impact upon overall schedule and LIL delivery. As noted in
Hydro's response to CA-NLH-110, the exchange process will be iterative. Once the
LIL vendor has delivered its PSCAD™, the ML vendor will implement it into the ML
vendor model for assessment and adjustment as required. When the ML vendor is
satisfied with the performance of the ML controls in the updated PSCAD™ model, it
will exchange the updated model with Emera, Nalcor and the LIL vendor. This

second exchange is expected by mid Q2 2016.



